
 
 

DATE: May 11, 2015  
 

AGENDA ITEM # 5 

 
 
 
TO: Environmental Commission 
 
FROM: J. Logan, Staff Liaison 
 
SUBJECT: Green Business Practices 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION:  
 
Receive report on green business practices  
______________________________________________________________________________ 
 
BACKGROUND 
 
In 2013/14, the City Council was interested in encouraging green business practices in Los Altos. 
An Environmental Commission project was to investigate the applicability of green business 
initiative program for Los Altos businesses. The subcommittee was also to investigate if the City 
could get green business certification.   
 
The project is under study and discussion and endeavors to find ways to encourage greener 
purchasing and operational practices by Los Altos businesses.  Subcommittee members are Lei Yan 
and Chair Hedden.   
 
DISCUSSION 
 
The Subcommittee will present its report. 
 
 

 


